
FUTURE OF HUMAN FRAGILITIES @2033

�e Final Synthesis Design Studio of 
the Milan Polytechnic School of Design 
aimed to adopt a vision on inclusion, 
equity and human diversity, equipping 
students with a new sensitivity and 
innovative design practices, suited to 
the complexity of our times and their 
constant changeability. Our �rst goal 
was dedicated to de�ne diversities to 
come (2033), the fears and the 
opportunities that the future presents 
us, in order to be able to anticipate 
them, interpret them and make 
allowance for them. Infact, we want to 
design a future world of equal 
opportunities, rights and awareness 
that all need to be addressed and 
guided: design has the ethical task of 
anticipating socio-cultural behaviours 
and trends, not just responding to the 
market. �e 9 meta-design pro�les 
that emerged were used in subsequent 
exercises, becoming the shared heritage 
of the laboratory and the �nal degree 
theses.
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